Application:  Year One (2019-2020)

The Diocesan School of Biblical Studies
We are now accepting registrations for the first year of the Sixth Class of the Diocesan School of Biblical Studies.  It is our hope to offer the program at two teaching sites (Wausau and La Crosse).  If enrollment is not sufficient in any one area to sustain the program, we will invite those who have signed up for that location to consider transferring to the other, or we will (cheerfully) refund any tuition pre-payment.  At the same time as you would apply for the program, we invite you to order books for the first year.   Please check with friends about borrowing texts before you order 😊.
Application Information

_____________________________________          _______________________________

(name)






(phone)

_____________________________________          ________________________________

(street address/POB)




(e-mail address)

_____________________________________          ________________________________

(city and zip code)




(your parish)

Select your “home” teaching center (circle one):  Wausau or La Crosse.

Ordering Texts for Year One

Tell us which of the texts you will need for the first year.  Once we have placed the order we will hold you to pay for what we purchased for you (even if you later discover you can borrow a copy from a friend).  You will receive your books (and your bill) at the late August orientation:

     ___ Catholic Biblical School, Year One—Old Testament Foundations, Revised (Paulist)

     ___ L. Boadt, Reading the Old Testament, Second Edition (Paulist)

     ___ Oxford Bible Atlas (or a comparable biblical atlas)

     ___ Eerdmans Dictionary of the Bible (Eerdmans)

     ___ Joan Cook, New Collegeville Commentary on Genesis (Liturgical Press)

Return this form and a $50 downpayment towards the $300 tuition for the first year to: Diocesan School of Biblical Studies/611 Stark Street/Wausau, WI  54403.  

Questions?  Call Fr. Mark Pierce at 715.842.4283 or frmarkpierce@gmail.com. 
